
 
 

 
Dear Special Rodeo Contestants, Parents and Legal Guardians 
 
My name is Bella Hermann.  I am the CHSRA District 5 Rodeo Queen.   I would like to 
cordially invite you to attend the California High School Rodeo Association District 5 2nd 
Annual Special Rodeo!!  
 
The Special Rodeo will be held on Saturday April 19th at the Oakdale Rodeo Grounds 
located in Oakdale California.  We would love to invite participants to come enjoy a day 
of the rodeo.   The Special Rodeo fun will begin at the conclusion of the District 5 Rodeo 
Finals which is estimated to conclude at 2pm.  As we come closer to the event we will 
confirm and communicate a better estimate of timing.    
 
The event will start with check in, where you will receive your back number, hat, 
bandana, play rope, and stick horse all for you to take home and keep.  Participants  
"cowboys and cowgirls for a day" will be paired with a real cowboy or cowgirl.   The 
events being held inside the rodeo arena include steer roping using pretend steers, goat 
ribbon untying, barrel racing and pole bending using stick horses, and a ride on a real 
horse! All events are designed to be appropriate as well as providing sensory 
stimulation for all participants with special needs. Safety considerations are foremost at 
all times.  This is an extremely exciting event for fans and contestants.  After the rodeo, 
each contestant will be treated to a free hot dog meal (Sorry, we have limited access to 
meet the needs of students with dietary restrictions). 
 
This event will be limited to 40 special needs participants who are minimum age of 5 
years old.   
 
This event will be an amazing ride! Our cowboys and cowgirls of CHSRA are really 
looking forward to meeting you. Please tell all your friends about the CHSRA Special 
Rodeos that are put on in each district throughout the state. 
 
We are very excited about the program and we are sure you will be too! 
 
To sign up for this amazing event, please follow this link.    
https://forms.gle/sD2iKdoDdrR9YBk16 
Deadline to sign up is Thursday April 10th.   
 
 
We look forward to meeting you all.  If you have any questions 
please feel free to contact:   
 
Bella Hermann – CHSRA D5 Queen 
Bellaherm2007@gmail.com 

CHSRA District 5 


